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Collection of Debt – Agreement between Atlas Collection and the Town of Yorktown 
 
Debbie Marlow and I met with Al Holdren w/ Atlas Collections, to discuss our collection 
opportunities.  Our previous collection agent has taken a different position no longer 
associated with collection work so I believe it is prudent to find a new opportunity.  I’ve 
attached some documents from Atlas collection in addition to their agreement contract.  
You will see that they have the ability to integrate with our current billing software, and 
will attach their fee on top of current bill.   
 
In full disclosure, Steve Murphy is a co-owner of Atlas collection, although silent in 
operations.   
 
I would recommend we enter into agreement with Atlas Collections for uncollected bills 
and fines.      
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